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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Sponsorship Program 2022/2023 
 
 
Applications for the Community Sponsorship Program are now being accepted for the 2022/2023 
financial year. Community/Sporting Clubs are encouraged to apply for funding assistance for any future 
community events/activities. 
 
This funding program offers financial assistance towards organisations and events in Port Augusta and 
Stirling North.  
 
“This provides a great opportunity for community groups and clubs to leverage funding from Council to 
assist with locally planned activities.” John Banks, CEO Port Augusta City Council stated. 
 
Council aims to develop partnerships over several years, sponsorships may continue for up to three 
years for ongoing events and festivals. All proposals must align with the Council’s strategic directions 
and outcomes.  
 
Sponsorship may assist in enabling local, national, or international programs, events, and activities to 
be held. Activities must contribute to the identity of the city, promote economic growth, and encourage 
community participation. 
 
Applicants must demonstrate that their proposed project, program, or activity meets the selection 
criteria stated in the guidelines. 
 
Applications for funding must be lodged by Friday 4th February 2022 to allow consideration in budget 
deliberations for 2022/2023 financial year.  
 
For application forms and further information please contact Jordan Crabtree at Central Oval on  
8641 5400 or visit: 
https://www.portaugusta.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0031/928417/Sponsorship-Program-
Guidelines-2022-2023.pdf 
 
 
For further information please contact Council’s Media and Communications Officer (08) 8641 9100 
 
 
JOHN BANKS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
2/12/2021 
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